
September Teaching

EYFS:
Miss Moore, Mrs Fenton, 

Mr Fox (DSL) & Mrs Leach

PPA:
Miss Whitton

KS1:
Class 1: Miss Gawthorpe

Class 1/2: Mrs Allison & Mrs
Knight

Class 2: Mr Guthrie & Mrs
Broadhead

LKS2:
Class 3: Mr Gray

Class 3/4: Miss Jackson
Class 4: Miss Stephenson

UKS2:
Class 5: Miss Taylor

Class 5/6: Miss Rollinson
Class 6: Mrs Stapleton

Year 6s

What an end to their journey
today: a trip to Rock Up,
karaoke, shirt signing, BBC
interviews and a confetti
accompanied final exit. Every
single Year 6 pupil should be
extremely proud and
remember what was said in
assembly, ‘Don’t cry because
it is over, smile because it
happened.’ Brilliant
memories.

A message from our new
headteacher, Mrs Barrs

Dear parents and carers,

As we go into the summer
holidays, I wanted to take the
opportunity to say how
excited I am to be joining
everyone at Endsleigh Holy
Child. I am very much looking
forward to getting to know
you all in September and
wish you all a lovely break
with your children in the
meantime. 
I am looking forward to
building on all the hard work
that has gone before me
and taking the school
forward together, to ensure
the very best Catholic
education for all our children. 
best wishes,
Mrs Barrs
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Dates for wb 2nd September

4th: Pupils return to school 

Celebration Leavers Mass

What a lovely mass. Thank you
to everyone in attendance and
a huge well done to all of the
winners. Well done all.

Staff

Mrs Holtby leaves her role as
part of the chaplaincy team
here at Endsleigh. We thank her
for all of her time. We said our
goodbyes to Mrs Spencer, Mr
Shaw, Miss Simpson, Mrs
Hermann, Mr Barwick and Miss
Recepcion this week as well as
wishing Mrs Scott well. They
have all had a great impact on
our school

Shield Assembly
It was a clean sweep for the
Year 6s in this half term’s
celebration assembly. Well done
to all three of our winners and to
the entire year group who won
the EHC shield.


